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WELCOME BACK! 
Welcome back, we hope you all had a great 
summer! 
 
CLASSES 
Just a reminder of the new school class names this 
year: 
 
Foundation – Nightingale 
Year 1/2 – Armstrong 
Year 2/3 – Jemison 
Year 4/5 – Malala 
Year 6 - Attenborough 
 
SCHOOL SAFETY 
For safety reasons, school gates will only be opened 
from 8.40 to 9.50 am in the morning and from 3.00 
to 3.15 pm at home time.  For any children 
attending clubs, parents are to wait outside the 
school gates until the children are brought out to 
them. 
 
PE TIMETABLE 
Times for this term are: 
Monday – Jemison 
Tuesday – Attenborough and Nightingale 
Weds – Malala, Armstrong and Attenborough 
Thurs – Malala 
Friday – Armstrong and Jemison 
 
PRIMARY AND SECONDARY SCHOOL ADMISSIONS 
An email has been sent out this week to parents of 
children in Year 6 and Nursery giving details of how 
to apply for a place in Secondary school and 
Primary school in September 2025.  Full details can 
be found on Halton Borough Council’s website. 
 
https://www4.halton.gov.uk/Pages/EducationandF
amilies/Schools/PrimarySecondarySchool.aspx 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FLU IMMUNISATIONS 
A letter has been emailed this week to all parents 
regarding flu immunisations that are being offered 
this month for children from Nursery to Year 6.  The 
letter explains how to give permission if you would 
like your child to have the vaccine.  These will take 
place on Tuesday 24th September in school. 
 
LITTER PICKING 
On Friday 13th September at 10.00 am 
Attenborough class (Year 6) have been chosen to 
carry out a litter pick just outside the school 
grounds.  All protective equipment will be provided 
by Halton Waste Management.  If you do not wish 
your child to take part, please contact the school 
office. 
 
WEEKLY AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following children who have 
received a weekly award from their class teacher. 
 
HEAD OF SCHOOL AWARD 
This week’s award goes to Sav in Attenborough for 
returning to school with a positive attitude. 
 
BIRTHDAYS 
Many happy returns to Cole and Hughie in Y1 who 
celebrate their birthdays this week. 
 
PERSON OF THE WEEK 
Armstrong – Everybody in class for a fabulous first 
week. 
Jemison -Josiah for being mature, eager and ready 
to learn. 
Malala – Ella for excellent work in everything this 
week. 
Attenborough – Max for trying hard in every lesson 
during his first week back. 
 
STAR PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
Armstrong –Alfie 
Jemison –Nirvana 
Malala – Harry El 
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READER OF THE WEEK 
Armstrong - Alexander 
Jemison - Joeseph 
Malala – Aflie 
Attenborough - Franky 
 
CLASS DOJO CHAMPION 
Armstrong – Evie Leigh 
Jemison - Caydence 
Malala – Sophie B 
Attenborough - Amelia 
 
SCHOOL VALUE AWARD 
Armstrong - Ava 
Jemison- Betsie 
Malala – Izzie 
Attenborough - Alan 
 
TT ROCKSTAR AWARD 
Malala – Eva and Seth 
Attenborough - Alan 
 

SCHOOL PANTRY 

A reminder that our school pantry is open for 

anyone needing a helping hand – we have food, 

household, toiletry and clothing available.  Please 

contact the school office if you would like to visit  

the pantry. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Friday 13th Sept Attenborough class litter pick 
10.00 am 

Tues 24th 
September 

Flu immunisations 

Friday 27th 
September 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Tues 2nd Oct Wellbeing workshop KS1 
parents, 1.00-3.00 pm 

 

mailto:school@widnesacademy.co.uk

